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John McLelland Email of 14 January 2016 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

I am not fully aware of the legality of your committee on this subject but if you can 

stop this total madness then please please do so! 

 

East Dunbartonshire Council just do not listen to the constituents whom they 

represent and were elected to look after. 

 

They totally ignore petitions with approx. 4000 signatures against this crazy 

proposition and the fact that it goes against everything children are taught regarding 

road safety. Someone will DIE if this system is put into operation. 

 

Paid employees of the council who seem to think and treat the public as idiots with 

their reasons for having this. 

 

This council like all other councils are cash strapped therefore are being totally 

profligate with this madness. 

 

This junction and the others are perfectly safe as they are at present. 

 

The council say they are trying to bring more business into town! Who in their right 

mind would want to risk their lives to shop in Kirkintilloch. 

 

Leave our Town Centre alone!!! 

 

Regards 

 

John McLelland 


